HARRAH SENIOR CENTER

June 5, 2025

Notice of Senior Center FUND-ing Raffle Drawing Relocation

We will be drawing the winning raffle tickets at the Willits Senior Center booth at the
Hometown Celebration Friday June 20th at 8 pm. Stop by and see us for information about
the Senior Center and don’t miss your chance to buy your raffle tickets before the drawing.

Sincerely,

Ruchwres) Batey

Richard Baker
Director
Willits Senior Center



